TOWNSHIP OF SPRING ARBOR
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES
AUGUST 17, 2023

A special board meeting of the Spring Arbor Township Board was held on August 17, 2023 at
4:00 p.m. with the following members present: Supervisor, Dave Herlein, Clerk, Patricia Bush
Trustees, James Buck, Troy Ganton, Joshua Walz and Michael Archer.

)

Public comment: Opened at 4:01 p.m.

New Business: Discussion was held regarding perspective candidates for treasurer position.
Motion for appointment decision tabled.

Supervisor Herlein presented signed authorization letter from Cambria Homeowners Association
subdivision. Motion made by Walz and supported by Archer to approve Spring Arbor Township
to move with JCDOT to acquire core samples in which all costs to be reimbursed by Cambria
Homeowners Association. Roll call: 6 yes. Approved.

Public and/or Board Comment:

Adjourned 4:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia C. Bush, Clerk



